7 February 2018

Kepco Bylong Australia

Level 12, 141 Walker Street

NORTH SYDNEY NSW 2060

E-mail: bylong@worleyparsons.com BY E-MAIL AND POST

Attention: Mr. William (Bill) Vatovec

RE: COMPENSATORY WATER SUPPLY AGREEMENTS - BUDDEN

Dear Sir,

We refer to your letter dated 30 January 2018 regarding the above mentioned matter. We
note your invitation to attend a meeting and your proposal to enter into a compensatory
water supply agreement (“the proposed agreement”).

We request that you provide Timnath Pty Limited with a document that contains the
proposed agreement in writing so that we may consider your proposal, in detail, and respond
to the proposed agreement in writing. After we have considered the proposed agreement
and have responded, we will determine whether a meeting is appropriate. We are mindful
that such a meeting will cost us both time and money. Hence, we request a copy of the
proposed agreement before considering any meeting.

We look forward to receiving the proposed agreement in writing.

Yours faithfully,
TIMNATH PTY LIMITED

Cc: Mr. Stephen O'Donoghue, Planning Assessment Commission.





